
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
To: All Dental and Dental Hygienist Licensees and Licensure Applicants  

From: Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners 

Re: New Application Form for Conversion of Temporary Restricted and Unrestricted 

Licenses to Permanent Licenses Available Online 

Date: July 28, 2022 

 

 

Per our Memo dated July 14, 2022, the Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners voted to 

approve the CDCA-WREB compedont/manikin exam for the restorative and periodontal section 

for dental and hygiene exams for licensure on July 12, 2022. 

 

As stated in the July 14th Memo, a licensee who possesses a Temporary Restricted and/or 

Unrestricted License will no longer need to take a patient- based clinical examination to convert 

their Temporary License to a Permanent License.  However, the conversion will not be automatic.  

It is incumbent upon the licensee to timely submit the appropriate application and 

documentation to the Board to request conversion of the Temporary Restricted and/or 

Unrestricted License to a Permanent License no later than the June 30, 2023 deadline proscribed 

in the May 25, 2022 Memorandum.   

 

To this end, please note that new application forms for conversion of Temporary Restricted and 

Unrestricted Licenses to Permanent Licenses are now available online on the Nevada State 

Board of Dental Examiners’ website at www.dental.nv.gov. 

 

 

 

   

 

David Lee, DMD 

President, Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners 
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